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December 14, 2021  

  

  

Dear Mansfield Staff and Families,  

We learned today that a member of the Mansfield Middle School community has tested 

positive for COVID-19.  Contact tracing has been completed and all families notified.  As a 

reminder, individuals who are fully vaccinated are not required to quarantine.  This allows us 

to reduce the interruption to schooling for our students and we are pleased to see each week 

that the number of fully vaccinated children in Mansfield is rising.  Thank you.    

 

In addition, we appreciate your careful attention to your child’s health each day.  Keeping 

children home from school whenever they are experiencing any COVID-like symptoms 

reduces possible spread of the virus.  Testing sites continue to be available throughout the 

state.  For a current list go to the 211 website: 2-1-1 Connecticut (211ct.org). 

 

Sincerely,  

  

  
Kelly M. Lyman 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.211ct.org%2fsearch%3fpage%3d1%26location%3dConnecticut%26taxonomy_code%3d11048%26service_area%3dconnecticut&c=E,1,Q27_jS3bd-78D2S0dNBsb-4ecyNET3ZXwvM6pHD3kUkAtiB1fveM5GCG_gkcG_et88OEWj-k0Dy4qmUqWWXsXQf8UbAIfRozJYrMGZidOECyZAsglUg,&typo=1

